You can make a difference!

WANT TO BE MORE INVOLVED, BUT DON'T KNOW HOW?



Simply signing up for an annual membership is one easy way to help. You will be added to our newsletter mailing list As an affiliate of Right to Life of Michigan, we enjoy a shared membership agreement. When you become a member locally, you also become a member or RLM. You will receive local and statewide updates relating to the pro-life cause. Please fill out this form or go online to sign up to become a member today! If you have any questions please contact Patty Haupt at 989-280-6148.

Name:	
Address:	
City:	State: Zip:
Home Phone:	Cell:
Email:	
Family Membership: \$20.00/year*	Individual Membership: \$15.00/year*
Student Membership: \$10.00/year*	I want to volunteer. Please contact me.

Please make checks payable to: Right to Life of Sanilac County and mail this form and your payment to:

Right to Life of Sanilac County, P.O. Box 169, Sandusky, MI 48471

*Due to our legislative activities, membership payments are not tax deductible

Attend a Meeting:

We meet on the second Thursday of every month. Our meeting times coincide with Daylight Savings Time. When we are in Daylight Savings Time we will meet at 7:00 p.m. When we are not in DST our meetings will begin at 5:00 p.m.

We meet at the Holy Family Parish hall (St. Joseph Catholic Church) located at 59 N. Moore St. in Sandusky. Any weather related cancellations will be announced on 97.7 FM and posted on our Facebook page. A complete meeting schedule can be found on our website at www.RTLSC.com.

Volunteer:

- · Helpers at the Polar Run and Run for Life 5K events
- Supplying treats for smaller events
- Volunteering at our annual banquet
- 4-H Fair Booth workers
- Being a church representative at your church
- Parade walkers, candy/bag stuffers
- Send an email to Amy at RTLsanilac@gmail.com or call her at 810-404-0860 to learn more.

Pray:

- Pray for your elected officials on both sides of the aisle.
- Pray for God to help us along the way as we take a stand for life.
- Pray for all of our volunteers and the staff and board members of Right to Life of Michigan as we prepare for the battles that lie ahead.
- Pray for those who are experienceng any type of unplanned or unexpected pregnancy. Pray for their well-being, their health and for their family.

Speak Up:

- · Write a letter to the editor defending life.
- Speak about your morals and values to friends, family and neighbors.
- Use your voice. Don't be afraid to call or email your elected representatives to let them know how you feel on an issue. State your convictions and ask them to vote accordingly. Don't know who they are or how to contact them? Find them at https://rtl.org/legislation/find-yourlegislator/